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         Newman Catholic College 
 

Harlesden Road, Willesden 
London NW10 3RN 
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Website: www.ncc.brent.sch.uk 

 
Headteacher: Mr D P Coyle 

Chair of Governors: Mr P O’Shea 

   Tuesday 26th August 2020 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
 
I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to you regarding the new term. Year 7 are expected in 
school Friday 04th September at 9:00am, in uniform. 
 
The start of this academic year will be understandably different, but let me reassure you that we 
are working relentlessly to ensure that your son is safe and receives first class teaching.  
 
As mentioned during our induction session, Year 7 will be the only pupils present, they will spend 
the day with their Form Tutors in their “bubble” (Hinsley block), they will have a full induction on the 
school policies, Covid  protocols  and  Learning to Learn. They will need a complete pencil case 
and their starter pack. 
 
Students will be fed at breaktime and lunchtime. Please ensure that you provide your son with 
£4.50 to purchase a tie. Unfortunately, due to the current situation, Parents/Carers will not be 
allowed in the building. 
 
Your son’s first day will end at 2pm.  
 
We will be in touch about further arrangements in due course 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Ms C Donne 
Assistant Headteacher (Year 7 Link) 
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